
 

 

 

 

 

 

August 3, 2015 

 

Jane Doe 

1313 Mockingbird Lane 

Springfield, Virginia 12345 

 

Dear Jane, 
 

The Admissions Committee has reviewed your application and is pleased to offer you admission to 

Randolph College. On behalf of President Bradley W. Bateman, the College’s Board of Trustees, 

students, faculty, and staff, congratulations and welcome! We believe that you will bring a unique 

perspective to our classrooms and community. 

 

The 250 members of the Class of 2019 will claim their place in the College’s proud 124-year history in 

late August and we want you to be standing here with them. 

 

Randolph is a great fit for you academically and socially, but we are committed to make it a good 

financial fit for you and your family as well. You’ve been awarded $_____ in Randolph scholarships and 

grants for the 2015-2016 year, which will reduce your tuition to $_____ before Federal aid is applied. 

During your four-year career, you are eligible to receive a total of $      in renewable scholarships as you 

progress toward your degree. Federal financial aid will help to reduce the overall cost of attendance (room 

and board is estimated at $12,000 for 2015-2016). File your FAFSA, and call our Financial Aid team at 

434-947-8128 for great advice on how to pay for college. 

 

A visit to Randolph is a critically-important part of your decision process. We are welcoming 

WildCats from the Class of 2019 on Friday, April 17 and Saturday, April 25. Visit 

www.whyrandolph.com/visit to register or to set up an individual visit, or call Joy McGrath at 434-485-

8032.  

 

Your admissions counselor, «counselorcombinedname», is available by phone (800-745-7692 or 434-

947-8100) or by email, «counseloremail», to guide you through the enrollment process.  I’m looking 

forward to hearing that you’ve decided to claim your place at Randolph College! 

 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Michael J. Quinn 

Vice President for Enrollment Management 
 


